
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                    February 6, 2001 
 
 
 
Robert F. Howard 
Eagle Scout 
Boy Scouts of America 
4551 W. 156th Street 
Lawndale, CA 90260 
 
Dear Robert: 
 
     As Governor of the State of Mississippi, I am honored to extend congratulations to 
you for achieving the most prestigious rank of Eagle Scout. 
 
     This accomplishment is the result of a lot of hard work and dedication. You are an 
outstanding example for many young people. I commend you for extraordinary 
achievement and a job well done. 
 
     Best wishes for a wonderful ceremony and best wishes in all of your future endeavors.  
Whenever I may be of assistance to you, please feel free to call on me. 
 
                                                                           Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
                                                                           RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM:eh 
 


